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To Whom It May Concern:

These comments have been written on behalf of FedEx Freight in Oxnard, CA in regards to the
State Water Resource Control Board’s (SWRCB) proposed 2011 Draft Industrial General Permit
for storm water discharges. We have several concerns with the new proposal and hope that the
SWRCB will take our comments into consideration as they move forward with any revisions

prior to adoption.

We at FedEx Freight have benefitied greatly from participating in CTA’s Monitoring Group and
have enjoyed their group training, assistance with filling out and sending the reqquired forms,
reduced costs and compliance responsibilities while at the same time contributing to maintaining
high water quality.

Our company takes storm water pollution prevention very seriously and has continuously strived
to and succeeded in complying with all of the requirements outlined within the existing permit.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment and for considering these views as you develop the
final draft of the 2011 Industrial General Permit.

Sincerely;

Bart Burris

Service Center Manager
FedEx Freight

Oxnard, CA




